
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

Olympia, Washington 98504 
 

BEGINNING OF REVIEW NOTICE 
 

Applicant, Project Description, Estimated Cost:   
Fresenius Kidney Care Longview, LLC, proposes to amend Certificate of Need #1909E, which 
authorized the addition of two dialysis stations to the existing FKC Cowlitz dialysis center, due 
to increases in capital cost. The new capital cost associated with this project is $196,006. 
 
Public Comment Period:   Written comments must be received at the Certificate of Need 
Program on or before Monday, December 16, 2024.  E-mail any written comments to: 

e-mail:  cn@doh.wa.gov e-mail: randall.huyck@doh.wa.gov 
 
Anticipated Decision Date: January 21, 2025 
If you have any questions or would like additional information, please call the Certificate of 
Need Program at (360) 236-2955.  For additional information or details visit our website:  
www.doh.wa.gov/cn 
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